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Dear Parents/Carers,
Following the government announcement, we are very much looking forward to welcoming all of the children back to school on Monday 8th March 2021. 

Although school uniform will be worn on the return to school, we are continuing to ask that PE kits be worn to school on the days that your child has PE, in order to limit the items brought in from home.  PE kit consists of white t-shirt, black shorts, pumps or trainers – please label items of clothing.  As we are not yet in the summer months, children can wear their purple school jumper over the top of their PE kits to keep them warm, along with a pair of trousers/jogging bottoms.  As usual, please avoid wearing jewellery on the days your child has a PE lesson.

At the moment, swimming lessons will not recommence for year 3, although this will be regularly reviewed. 
The PE timetable for each year groups is set out below.

	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Year 1
Year 5
Year 6
	Year 4
Year 5
	Year 1
Year 2
Year 3
	Year 2
Year 3
Year 4
Year 6 (Forest School)
	



This timetable will be reviewed after the Easter holiday and sent out to parents.

If you have any further questions, please email headteacher@rowleyparkacademy.org.uk or call the school office and I will get back to you as soon as possible.


Mrs Beaumont, 
Headteacher
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